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TO  : Deputy Director of Security DATE: 19 July 1960 -
. (Investigations and Operational Support) )
Attention : "Mr. Joseph King . B .
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We are returning herewith a memorandum sent us on subject.
On the basis of information contained we prefer not to use the
individual for the purpose previocusly indicated. We have so
advised WH/Coste Rica.

Attachment: a/s
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